
Form 51-102F3 
Material Change Report 

 
 
1. Name and Address of Company 
 

LE MARE GOLD CORP.  
301-221 Esplanade 
North Vancouver, BC, V7M 3J3 

 
 (the “Company”) 
 
2. Dates of Material Change(s) 
 

April 2, 2019 
 
3. News Release(s) 
 

News release were issued on April 4, 2019 and disseminated by Stockwatch News and Bay 
Street News pursuant to section 7.1 of National Instrument 51–102. 
 

4. Summaries of Material Changes 
 

The Company announces the appointment of Ms. Natasha Sever as Chief Financial Officer 
for the Company. 

 
5. Full Description of Material Changes 
 

News Release dated April 4, 2019– See Schedule “A”. 
 
6. Reliance on subsection 7.1(2) or (3) of National Instrument 51-102 
 
 Not applicable. 
 
7. Omitted Information 
 
 No information has been omitted. 
 
8. Executive Officer 
 

Mr. Bryson Goodwin, President and CEO of the Company, is knowledgeable about the 
material change contained herein and may be reached at 604-341-1531. 
 

9.  Date of Report 
 
 This report is dated April 4, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



SCHEDULE “A”  
to the Material Change Report dated April 4, 2019 

 
 

LE MARE GOLD CORP. ANNOUNCES UPDATE ON MANAGEMENT 
 
 
Vancouver, BC – April 4, 2019 – Le Mare Gold Corp. (TSX-V: LMGC) (“Le Mare” or the "Company") 
is pleased to announce the following key management addition, which will result in an increase to 
core competencies and better business practices.  
 
Ms. Natasha Sever has agreed to assume the role of Chief Financial Officer for the Company. Ms. 
Sever is a CPA designated in both Canada and Australia with a BCom from Edith Cowan University. 
She joins the Company with more than 10 years experience in senior finance roles over a wide 
range of industries including mining, retail and technology. Ms. Sever has held officer positions at a 
number of publicly listed companies in both Canada and Australia and has a proven record of 
working in alignment with, and to the benefit of the Board and associated stakeholders. Her 
extensive experience with company financings as well as TSX & ASX regulatory compliance will 
serve to ensure the Company manages its affairs in a transparent and proper fashion. 
 
The Board and management would like to welcome Ms. Sever to the team and look forward to 
working with her. 
 
For further information, please contact: Le Mare Gold Corp. 
 

Bryson Goodwin  
Phone: 604.341.1531 
E-Mail: brysongoodwin@shaw.ca 
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